
ISSUED: February 25, 2022 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

LC 77 

In the Matter of 

PACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER, RULING 

2021 Integrated Resource Plan. 

DISPOSITION: EXTENSION OF TIME GRANTED 

On February 23, 2022, PacifiCorp filed a motion requesting that the due date for filing 
the answers to certain bench requests issued by the Commission be extended to March 4, 
2022. PacifiCorp states that the modeling for the requested sensitivity is taking longer 
than expected. 

PacifiCorp's motion for extension of time is hereby granted. Its response to the bench 
requests in question will now be due on March 4, 2022. 

Dated this 25th day of February, 2022, at Salem, Oregon. 

Katharine Mapes 
Administrative Law Judge 


